
From: Clausius, Joe  
Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2008 2:52 PM 
To: Martin, Al 
Cc: Cnare, Rebecca 
Subject: Agenda Item - Buffalo Wild Wings Grill and Bar 

Al & Rebecca, 
 
Please distribute a copy of this email to all Urban Design Commission members. 
 
Thanks, 
 
JC 
 
Since I will be unable to attend the UDC January 9th meeting, I wanted to advise that I 
am very much in favor of this project. I have discussed this project with both the 
manager of East Towne and Buffalo Wild Wings Restaurant representative, Greg 
Meyers. 
 
The design blends nicely into the East Towne complex and will update a portion of a 35 
year old building facade.  The restaurant will compliment the other food outlets on the 
"restaurant row" side of East Towne.  It will serve to give food consumers another option 
and generate additional traffic for the retail side of East Towne. 
 
Buffalo Wild Wings have other outlets in the Madison area and have a good reputation. I 
urge your support for this proposed project and feel free to contact me if you have any 
questions/concerns. 
 
Thank you again, 
 
Joe Clausius 
District 17 Alder 
244-5066/district17@cityofmadison.com 
 
 


